
Celebrate!
Year 6 - Class of 2019.

The PTA of Whittingham C of E Primary School would 
like to invite you to a disco on Friday 20th July.

The disco will start at 5 p.m. and include all your friends 
from across the school.

At 6.45p.m. we will then have a Year 6 only celebration! 
There will be food, drinks and our very own fun photo 

booth so you can have a keepsake of the night.
There is no charge; you can join us for the whole 

evening or for the Year 6 event only!
RSVP - PTA chair Louise Hodgson or comment on our 

school Facebook Page.


